Parnjit Singh

From: Nerina Erasmus <[
Sent: 27 April 2022 14:49

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection (Ref: 2020/4156/P)

Good afternoon
Reference: 2020/4156/p
I am a resident in Lowlands (2-8 Eton Avenue), residing in Flat 2.

I wish to record my formal objection to the planning application referred to above (re placing of a mast on
top of the Lowlands building).

My reasons are as follows:

1. Eton Avenue and the surrounding areas (England's lane, Primrose Hill etc) is known for its aesthetics and
beauty which brings residents and tourists to the area. A massive cell phone mast on top of Lowlands will
be a complete eye sore to the area and ruin the look and feel of the area (and is completely contrary to the
surroundings of the area).

2. Lowlands is at a prominent intersection within the area and as such, the mast will be unduly obvious and
prominent. In addition, Lowlands is a low building which makes it even worse.

3. As residents, we are entitled to have our community (our building, the roads around us and our gardens)
preserved. A cell phone mast will ruin this and does not enhance or preserve our community.

There are certainly better places for the mast to be placed and we hope that you will reject the application
for the reasons set out above.

Kind regards
Nerina Erasmus



